
Post Convention  Opening         04/28/2024

 

Good morning Executive Board Members and Guest


Before I end my term as the 2020-2024 Chaplain today, I would like to take a moment to thank 
Rosena for her leadership this biennium. I have enjoyed my chance to provide my “Thoughts of 
the Day” at our Executive Board Meetings, District Council Meetings and this past weekend at 
the California State Convention. This office has given me a chance to better know each of you 
board members as well as to brush up on my writing and speaking skills. It has been a wonderful 
experience that I will always treasure. I have been proud to have been part of a board that took a 
“Step Into The Future”.


Post Convention   Closing          04/28/2024


Our season has come to the end as the 2022-24 California State Executive Board. We have 
worked hard with President Rosena as she lead us to “Step Into The Future“ with her. We can be 
proud of our many accomplishments and look forward to a new biennium and season with 
Virginia Riding as she leads California in the 2024-2026 biennium. As we leave today I would 
like to leave you with my personal quote, “Change is inevitable during seasons and life, but it 
can also bring about great new opportunities in A∆K”. Thank you.



